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September 12, 2017
Dear Parishioners, Stewards and Friends of the St. Demetrios Church,

As we continue our spiritual journey to the great Dominical Feast of the
Elevation of the Holy Cross, I pray that all of you and your beloved families are
doing well.

With the Grace of God and of course with the tireless and capable efforts of
countless volunteers, we experienced an amazing 2017 Annual Greek Festival.
On behalf of the entire Parish of St. Demetrios Church, I would like to express
my sincere thankfulness and appreciation to the chairlady of the 2017 "Greek
Festival", Vasiliki Spiropoulos and all the volunteers, who worked extremely
hard to make our 2017 Festival such a successful event.

In addition, I would like to extend my profound gratitude to all of you for your
continuous and enthusiastic support and dedication to our Parish. You know
that the St. Demetrios Parish in Union is miraculously sustained by the hard and
selfless work of all its members and friends and the continuous support and
devotion that it receives from the faithful people.

May our Lord, through the intercessions of St. Demetrios the Great Martyr,
Patron Saint of our Parish, bless your lives with love, good health, happiness and

prosperity.
With Love in our Lord, God and Savior Jesus Christ,
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t Rev. Fr. George Kouzelis
Presiding Priest
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September 12, 2017
Dear Parishioners, Stewards and Friends in Christ,

On behalf of the Church of St. Demetrios in Union, we would like
to extend our heartfelt gratitude and sincere appreciation for your
willing and generous contribution.

Your donation provided the necessary support that insured, with
the Grace of God, great success for this year’s Festival, which is
also our Parish’s major Fundraiser.

Your generosity serves as an example and an inspiration for all of

us.

Sincerely yours in our Lord, Jesus Christ,

Rev e Gem@e. \ZCNZCX\‘S

T Rev. Fr. George Kouzelis Vasiliki Spiropoulos
Presiding Priest Festival Chairlady

Parish Council President
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